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Postponement of Consular Camps

In view of the global pandemic of COVID 19, the scheduled consular camps
in Milton on 28 March 2020 and London, ON, on 4 April 2020 have been

postponed.

New dates and venues for holding of consular camps in the above two cities
will be announced at a later date.

Any inconvenience caused is highly regretted.
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